27 October 2000

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small

Business and Education Legislation Committee

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

eet.sen@aph.gov.au
Dear Secretary

The University of Queensland Union welcomes the opportunity to make a submission to the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education Legislation Committee on the Australian Research Council Bill 2000 and Australian Research Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2000.

Please find the submission and a summary of recommendations attached.

Yours sincerely

Tim Bugler

Postgraduate Officer

University of Queensland Union

ph: (07) 3377 2200

e-mail: postgrad.union@mailbox.uq.edu.au

